
 

 The new construction at our parish is so exciting.  

Our young people will be thrilled to have a new classroom 

to attend on Sunday mornings.  We are announcing a 

special opportunity for our parishioners to sponsor a 

classroom window.  A plate will be placed at each window 

with your family name on it or in memory / in honor of a 

family member.  Only 6 windows remain available, so be a 

part of this memorable and golden “window of 

opportunity”.  To sponsor a window, the cost is $500.00. 
  

 If you are interested or have questions, please 

contact Joe Pecar at 317-840-1401 or email at 

PecarJoe@gmail.com. 

“Look through any Window.  What do 
you see?  Smiling faces all around.” 


